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NOTICE TO THE TOURISM INDUSTRY 

 

Further to the notice issued on 10th July 2022; 

1. We have been now informed that most of the army bases have exhausted their diesel stocks. As 

indicated earlier there is no petrol available at the army bases. 

 

2. Even CTB Depots have informed that they do not have stocks of diesel to service the tourism industry 

requirement. 

 

3. Indications are that diesel as well as limited stocks of petrol are to be made available to army bases 

shortly. 

 

4. In view of the current situation SLTDA will refrain from issuing letters of recommendation for the 

issuance of fuel for tourists transportation as well as for accommodation sector requirements for 

generators.  

 

5. Once the situation improves, we shall keep you informed and the process of issuing the 

recommendation letters after verification of the details submitted will recommence. 

 

6. We are reviewing the current system of issuing recommendations with a view to bringing greater 

control and ensure that misuse is minimized. The associations will be kept informed of the system to 

be implemented, enabling you to keep your membership informed. 
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